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than 20 years at Telefónica (o2) Germany, starting there in 1997, when 
“VIAG Interkom” built up the 4th GSM network in Germany. Based in 
Munich, he was responsible for the Telefónica activities in terms of 
spectrum management, frequency coordination and Electro-Magnetic 
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the 4G/LTE-auction (2010 & 2015) as well as the 5G-auction in 2019. 
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delegation at WRC-03 / WRC-07 / WRC-12 / WRC-15 and WRC-19. 

 
 
  
 
  
 

 


